






 
johnesdrafting  

From: "Buzz Krohn" <buzz@owkcpa.com>
To: "johnesdrafting" <johnesdrafting@insightbb.com>
Cc: "Jarrod Hall" <jhall@owkcpa.com>; "Greenville Water Utility Superintendent Getrost" <super-gre-

water@insightbb.com>
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 8:00 PM
Attach: image001.wmz; oledata.mso
Subject: RE: Rate Increase
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11/27/2012

Randy 
Here is the short version:� $.10 / 1,000 gallons.� I have to put the exhibits together, but I did the 
calculations last week. 
� 

 
� 
Sorry I missed Gary�s call on Monday.� I was out of town, then had a close family friend pass away.� 
Still playing catch up� 
Buzz 
� 
Otto W. "Buzz? Krohn 
Executive Partner 
O W Krohn & Associates, LLP 
231 E. Main 
Westfield, Indiana� 46062 
� 
317-867-5888 (Office) 
317-626-8822 (Homes) 
� 
buzz@owkcpa.com�  
owkcpa.com  
� 
� 
� 
� 
From: johnesdrafting [mailto:johnesdrafting@insightbb.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 1:07 PM 
To: Buzz Krohn 






